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Medicaid I/DD Waiver 

Memo No.: FY2021-13 
Date:  June 9, 2021 

 
TO:  Medicaid I/DD Waiver Providers 
 
FROM: Mary Brogan, Administrator  
  Developmental Disabilities Division  
 
SUBJECT:  DDD Provider Training – Fiscal Accountability 
 
 
The Department of Health, Developmental Disabilities Division, is pleased to announce 
a Provider Training – Fiscal Accountability that will cover the overview of the Fiscal 
Audit process and some of the changes that will be implemented from July 2021.   
 
Training on the Fiscal Audit Section of the Waiver Provider Standards Manual (effective 
July 1, 2021) has been scheduled for Tuesday, June 29, 2021, from 1:00 to 3:00 p.m. 
via Zoom.  Please register for the training using the link below: 
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_gPUCCGPpQK2D9JE-TSgMuA 
 
The Provider Training – Fiscal Accountability video will be available on our website after 
the training. 
 
If there are any questions, please contact the Community Resources Branch at (808) 
733-2135.  Thank you for your continued commitment to providing quality services for 
individuals with intellectual and developmental disabilities.  
 
 
c: Jon Fujii, DHS-MQD 
 DDD Management Team 
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